PioNeer MIDDLE ScHooL

PanTHER Post

Week of May 1 2023

“All students will learn and grow academically, socially, emotionally and physically!”

Experience is nhot what happens to you; it is what you do with what happens to you !

The Week Ahead:
MONDAY: School Council at 7pm

Friends of Pioneer to follow

WEDNESDAY: Badminton Divisionals
FRIDAY: Hats off for Mental Health Day

Dates to Remember

May 8: French Evening of Entertainment

May 15: FLA PAT Part A

May 16: Grade 7 Culture Camp at the Historic Site
May 17: ELA PAT Part A

May 18-23: Grade 7/8R Trip to Quebec

~ Aldous Huxle y

Are you looking for ways to stay up to date on what's happening at Pioneer School?

We've got you covered.

Look for our Facebook page at B nelonls b
https://www.facebook.com/pioneermidschool faCEbOOknE]

Sign up for&mind messages. Remind is an app that allows us to push out
brief message via text or the app.

To receive these messages straight to your phone as text messages:
o Text the message @pioneersc to (514)613-2161

-OR-

Download the app to get push notifications on your phone by:

May 19: No School- PD Day o Open your iPhone or Android phone web browser and go to
May 22: No School- Victoria Day rmd.at/pioneersc

.. o Follow the instruction to sign up. You'll be prompted to download the
May 23: Lochearn Grade 5 Students Visit gnup promp

mobile app.
May 26: Student Vote Alberta

May 29: No School- PD Day

May 30: ERE Grade 5 Students Visit

June 1: Grade 6 Immunizations

June 5: School Council

June 5: Friends of Pioneer

June 6: Grade 8 Field Trip to Jubilations in Edmonton
June 8: Band Spring Concert

June 15: Grade 7/8 Band Banquet

June 16: FLA 6 Part B- PAT

June 19: Grade 8 Farewell and School Awards Ceremony
June 20: ELA 6 Part B- PAT

June 21: National Indigenous Peoples Day

June 22: Math 6 Part A- PAT

June 23: Math 6 Part B- PAT

June 23: Report Cards go Home

June 23: Last Day for students in Grade 7 and 8

June 26: Social Studies 6- PAT

June 27: Science 6- PAT

June 27: Last day for students in Grade 6

Items of Note

We're down to two months remaining in the school year and wow, has time has flown by! I've filled up
the dates to remember with everything we have going on over the next two months. Please still check it weekly
as things are likely to be added! I hope everyone enjoyed the lovely weather over the weekend and forecasts
show to expect it to be a beautiful week as well. Have a great week everyone!



